
The Country Village Newsletter 
The Country House - The Commons - The Country Club                                 November  2016 

 Dear Country Village Families and Friends,  

 

 

 

Birthdays and Major November Events  

 

 

Here you’ll find major events in November.         
Please see Markie with any questions! 

11/2 Afternoon baking– Deviled eggs 

     1:45 @ House, 2:45 @ Commons 

11/3 Happy Birthday George! 

11/10  Fall Craft 

11/11 Veterans Day  

11/12 Folk songs with Michael —2pm @ CH      

11/13 Piano with Chris  - 2pm @ CMS 

11/14        Fall leaves bus tour  - 2pm 

11/15 Accordion with Kathleen  - 2pm @ CH 

11/16 Baking with Mel 

    1:45 @ CMS, 2:45 @ CH 

11/18 Happy Hour 

    1:45 @ CMS, 2:45 @ CH 

11/19 Hymns with Donnie  - 2pm @ CH 

11/20 Bunny visits!  

     1:30 @ CH, 2:30 @ CMS 

11/21 Butte Humane Society  

 1:30 @ House, 2:15 @ Commons 

11/22 Mel’s Pumpkin Pie Demo  

11/24 Thanksgiving Dinner 12pm  

11/26 Folk songs with Michael —2pm @ CH      

11/27 Piano with Chris  - 2pm @ CMS 

11/27 Happy Birthday Bonnie! 

11/28 Pumpkin the Mini Horse visits 

     1:30 @ House, 2:15 @ Commons 

Welcome…  

 

 

 

 

The Country Village would like to take 

the time to welcome Richard, Lynn and 

Andy. We look forward to getting to 

know you and your families! 

 
 

 

 

 

Adult Day Program... 

 
 

 

The Holidays are here!! 

Need a Break? 
 

Country Club Adult Day Program  
& Respite Care 

 

7 days a week 
7:00am to 10:00pm 

Activities... 

 
 

      GOBBLE GOBBLE 

       Thanksgiving Dinner 

      12:00 pm Both Houses 

     *RSVP by November 24th* 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   Christmas Decorating Party! 

            Thursday, December 1st 

                 2:00pm-4:00pm 

 

On Thursday, December 1st we will be hosting a Holiday  
Decorating Party.  If you are interested in joining us to string  

garland, trim trees and decorate the Houses for Christmas, please 
give us a call!  There will be yummy treats & merry music to 

 kick off the Christmas season!   
Please contact Markie if you have any questions. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

“Walk to End Alzheimer’s” Recap… 
 

Thank you to all of the wonderful families, volunteers and  
staff that helped support and walk with us at Bidwell Park,  

October 8th.  It was a beautiful day, full of warm weather  
and happy spirits.  

Caregivers Connection 

Lunch & Learn Workshop 

 

Please join us for an afternoon  

of sharing and learning  

 

“Tips for Helping Caregivers  

Modify the Holiday Celebrations  

for those with Dementia” 

 

Monday, November 7, 2016 

11:00am-1:00pm 

Day Room @ Country Village 

*We also offer complimentary activities & lunch  

for your loved ones during this time* 

 

No Cost RSVP with Becki to reserve your spot 


